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I WOULD LIKE TO COMMENT ON THE 20 HORIZONTAL WELLS ON 1 WELL PAD FOR THE 
PRODUCTION OF OIL AND GAS.

I AM TOTALLY AGAINST IT.I LIVE ACROSS FROM BARR LAKE ON PICADILLY ROAD.I 
WATCHED THE OIL AND GAS COMPANY COME OUT AND DRILL ONTHE BARR LAKE 
PROPERTY.THEY INSTALLED BIG BARRELS UNDERGROUND WITH PIPES STICKING UP OUT 
OF THE GROUND.BEFORE THEY DID THAT, THE DEER AND WILDLIFE WERE ALWAYS OVER 
THERE.I ENJOYED WATCHING THEM GRAZE AND RUN.EVEN THOUGH THAT ALL HAPPENED 
THREE TO FOUR YEARS AGO, THE WILDLIFE HAS NEVER COME BACK LIKE THEY DID 
BEFORE.NOW MAYBE ONCE A YEAR THEY ARE THERE.PEOPLE ARE INVADING ALL THE 
LAND THAT THE WILDLIFE HAVE LIVED IN FOR MANY MANY YEARS.WE ARE PUSHING THEM 
OUT OF THERE LAND AND THEY HAVE LESS AND LESS LAND TO LIVE IN WITHOUT HUMANS 
DESTROYING ALL OF IT. 

THE MAP YOU SENT LOOKS LIKE MORE PIPES GOING THROUGH THE SAME PLACE ALL THE 
DRILLING WENT THROUGH THREE OR FOUR YEARS AGO. THE MORE WE ACCEPT ALL THE 
DRILLING THE MORE THE OIL AND GAS COMPANIES ARE GONNA JUST KEEP GOING AND 
DESTROYING MORE AND MORE NATURAL LAND.THERE HAS TO BE A STOP TO ALL OF 
THIS.YOUR LETTER SAYS THE STUDY DETERMINED HRM WOULD NOT CAUSE SIGNIFICANT 
DEGRADATION OF WILDLIFE.I DISAGREE.THE WILDLIFE CAN SEE AND SMELL ALL THE 
HUMAN EFFECTS ON THE LAND LONG AFTER HUMANS HAVE LEFT AND THEY ARE WILD 
AND THEY DONT LIKE IT.

THE AFTER AFFECTS OF ALL THE HUMANS DO TO LAND DOES LEAVE A LONGTIME 
EFFECTON THE ANIMALS .THERE HAS TO BE A SOLUTION WITHOUT AFFECTING THE 
WILDLIFE AND LAND SURROUNDING BARR LAKE AND THE SURROUNDING AREA. 

02/02/2017
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1)Well water sampled before and after the drilling 

2)Visual mitigation

02/02/2017
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I am opposed to this site. We are concerned for our health with the number of sites that are already 
around our area. This site is too close to our home and our neighbors. We are concerned for our 
health as CDPHE has recently started to monitor this but over time there will be health issues that 
come up. We are concerned for our water as we are on well water and we have seen in many places 
of the United States where leaks occur because they are not installed or maintained properly. 
Recently, we have also seen semis that have been in accident in the area and spill hazardous 
material. The most recent being on Welby Road. Our home in particular is feeling wave movement 
during times in the basement of our home that is not associated with anything in our home. We have 
seen in Oklahoma and elsewhere the number of earthquakes associated with oil drilling. It is about 
time that Commerce City stand up against the oil business like Broomfield and do what is best for its 
citizens.
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